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28th March, 2018



Dear Kindergarten Parents,

Our Science and Technology unit in Term Two is called “Staying Alive”. We will be discussing living things, how they grow and change and their needs and wants.

In Term Two we will be welcoming some new additions to our class. During Weeks 2 and 3 (7th May – 18th May) we will have some chicken eggs delivered to school for us to watch the hatching and development of these feathery friends.

Please note payment for this excursion has been charged via your school fees.


[bookmark: _GoBack]Thank you,

Emma Atkinson and Katarina Tomasic
Kindergarten Teachers
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